
 

 

The Signature News  

aƛǎǎƛƻƴ {ǘŀǘŜƳŜƴǘΥ 

ά¢ƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ǘƘŜ ƘƛǎǘƻǊƛŎ ǇƻǘŜƴǝŀƭ ƻŦ tƻƳǇŜȅǎ tƛƭƭŀǊ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ aƻƴǳƳŜƴǘΣ ǘƘŜ ǎƛǘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

ƻƴƭȅ ǊŜƳŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ ŜǾƛŘŜƴŎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀƛƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [Ŝǿƛǎ ŀƴŘ /ƭŀǊƪ 9ȄǇŜŘƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ муло-

мулсΦέ 

Mark Your Calendars in 2014! 

Early March:  Open House 

May 3:  Season Begins 

August 2-3:  Clark Days 

September 27:  National Public Lands Day 
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New Yearõs Greetings from the Executive Director 

Greetings Volunteers and 

Supporters. We hope you 

had a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year. As we 

enter 2014, we want to 

thank you for your sup-

port. As we work to per-

form our mission of assist-

ing the Bureau of Land 

Management with the his-

torical, scientific and edu-

cational interpretive pro-

grams at Pompeys Pillar 

National Monument, as 

well as managing the Gift 

Store, we know we could 

not perform our mission 

without the support from 

all of you. We are grateful 

to you for your contribu-

tions of time volunteering 

in the office and at Pom-

peys Pillar as well as your 

financial contributions 

through memberships and 

donations. Thanks to all of 

you for your support of 

Pompeys Pillar National 

Monument through the 

Friends of Pompeys Pillar. 

The opening of the 2014 

season at Pompeys Pillar is 

scheduled for May 3rd. 

Thatõs just three and a half 

months from now so we 

are currently seeking volun-

teers for the 2014 season. If 

you have volunteered in the 

past and want to help out 

again in 2014, please let us 

know. We encourage all our 

past volunteers to join us 

again for the new season 

and please pass the word 

along to your friends and 

family of the volunteer op-

portunities available at Pom-

peys Pillar. 

During all of 2014 we will be 

asking individuals and busi-

nesses to become members 

of the Friends of Pompeys 

Pillar. Memberships help us 

provide quality education 

and interpretive programs, 

improve the historic experi-

ence for visitors at the Mon-

ument, provide funding for 

projects at Pompeys Pillar, 

and provide support for the 

volunteers who give many 

hours of service to enhance 

the experience for the visi-

tors at the Monument. If 

you havenõt become a 2014 

Member of the Friends of 

Pompeys Pillar yet, please 

Friends of Pompeys Pillar 

1523 14th Street West, Suite 2 
Billings, MT  59102 

Contact us at: 
Office:  406-969-5380 
Fax:  406-969-5381 

Help support the Friends of 
Pompeys Pillar by: 
ʶ purchasing a Lewis and Clark 
license plate 
ʶ apply online to be a volunteer 
ʶ or become a member!  

visitpompeyspillar@gmail.com 
www.pompeyspillar.org 
 
Editor:  Jodi Kinn 

Support the Friends 

Jonathan Peart 

do so today. You can pick 

up a membership form at 

the office or become a 

member at our website 

www.pompeyspillar.org. 

Finally we welcome back 

Monument Manager, Jeff 

Kitchens, who has been 

working a BLM detail in 

Washington D.C. for the 

past few months. Jeff is a 

pleasure to work with, as 

are the other BLM person-

nel with whom we interact 

on a regular basis. They do 

a great job managing the 

Monument and we thank 

them for all their hard work 

and cooperation. We look 

forward to again partnering 

with Jeff and the BLM staff 

in 2014. 

http://www.pompeyspillar.org/
http://www.pompeyspillar.org/


hour days, some weekends, 
some holidays, and at least 
one day of Clark Days 
(August 2-3).  The an-
nouncements for these po-
sitions will be posted on 
USAJobs sometime the 
week of January 13th.  We 
expect to have all positions 
filled by sometime in 
March. 
 
Student Conservation 
Association (SCA) 
 Interns:  Pompeys Pillar 
will hire one-two SCA 
interns this summer.  Du-
ties will be similar to sea-
sonal park rangers.  Each 
intern will work June ï 
August, 35-40 hours/week.  
Internship credit, a stipend, 
mileage reimbursement, 
and possibly AmeriCorps 
credit will be available.  
Active recruiting will begin 
in February with positions 
filled by the end of March. 
 

Happy New Year!  I hope 
everyone had a wonderful 
holiday season.   With the 
New Year comes more 
planning and preparation 
for our upcoming season at 
the Pillar.  One main aspect 
of this is the hiring of sea-
sonal and temporary staff 
to ensure each visitor that 
comes to Pompeys Pillar 
National Monument 
(PPNM) has a positive and 
memorable experience.  
Starting this month, we will 
begin recruitment for the 
following positions: 
 
Seasonal Park Rangers 
(GS-0025-03/04/05):  This 
year we will be hiring four 
to five seasonal park rang-
ers.  Park ranger duties 
include fee collection, visi-
tor services, interpretation 
and education, maintenance 
and landscaping, and first 
aid and safety.  Each ranger 
will work shifts of four 10 

Volunteer Rangers ï 
Summer Interns:  Given 
the great success we had 
with Jodi Kinn as a volun-
teer ranger last summer we 
have decided to offer at 
least two of these types of 
volunteer positions this 
summer.  Each volunteer 
ranger will work at least 8-
10 hours per week.  Duties 
will be structured to the 
individual and internship 
credit will be availa-
ble.  Work schedules and 
hours will be flexi-
ble.   Recruiting will be on
-going with all selections 
made by early April. 
 
Along with these three 
positions are the various 
volunteer opportunities 
offered each year.  Oppor-
tunities exist within the 
Gift Store, interpretation 
and education, mainte-
nance and landscaping, 
historical and cultural re-

A Word From Jeff, Pompeys Pillar National Monument Manager 

Check out our web page!!  

Www.pompeyspillar.org  

Jeff Kitchens, Manager 
Pompeys Pillar National 

Monument 

A Special Thanks to the BLM for  making 
Pompeys Pillar such a wonderful place to visit. 

Then and Now 
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-Ralph Waldo Emerson 

source management, and 
fee collection.  For ques-
tions related to any of the 
positions listed above, 
folks are welcome to 
contact me via e-mail 
(jhkitche@blm.gov) or 
phone (406) 670-3159.   
 
2014 promises to be a 
wonderful year with an 
active open season and 
lots of great success sto-
ries.  Please share far and 
wide these opportunities 
with anyone for a dynam-
ic work environment, at a 
truly remarkable site, 
with an amazing group of 
folks. 

http://www.pompeyspillar.org/

